
Central District Council – Tender No. CDC/AB/06/2021 
Tender Cancellation 

 
A WORKS CONTRACT FOR CONSTRUCTION OF 12NO. TEACHERS STAFF HOUSES AND 
ASSOCIATED EXTERNAL WORKS AT LETLHAKANE – PACKAGE A 
 
REFERENCE IS MADE to “Tender No.  CDC/AB/06/2021, of which first publication appeared in 
the Government Gazette dated 22nd October 2021 and closed on the 29th November, 2021: 
 
Prospective bidders are hereby informed that the above-mentioned tender has been cancelled 
for administrative reasons. 
 
Prospective bidders who purchased and submitted bid documents will be entitled for refund 
upon production of payment receipt.  
 
Central District Council Management apologises for any inconvenience caused by this 
cancellation. 
 
 
 
O. ONNENG, 
Chief Architecture and Building Services Officer 
For Council Secretary,  
Central District Council. 

 


